
12. AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMMES IN CHRISTCHURCH

The Board considered a report regarding community based after school
programmes in Christchurch, with particular reference to programmes in the local
ward areas.

The Board received the information.

It was decided the Minister of Education be congratulated on the WINZ subsidy,
and advised of the need to address the issue of funding supervisors, suggesting
such funding be sought through the education vote.


